
Donna Brannock Allsop
March 8, 1931 - June 14, 2014

Holladay, Utah - Donna Brannock Allsop, died peacefully on June 14, 2014 surrounded by
her loving family. She lived a wonderful life for the 83 years. She was the epitome of an
elegant and lovely lady in everything she did. Donna was born in LeGrande, Oregon on
March 8, 1931 to Rupert F. and Hilda Louise Brannock. She was married to Dale Allsop in
the Logan temple in July of 1955, they had 4 children, Brent, Mark, Greg, and Courtney
Christensen. She had 10 grandchildren and one great-grandchild. Donna spent much of
her life in devoted service to the LDS Church. This included more than 22 years as an
ordinance worker in the Salt Lake Temple and Conference Center host. She was also an
avid genealogist and loved to exercise and be with her family. 

 Donna is survived by her husband Dale, and all of her children. Donna is preceded in
death by her parents, her sister Evelyn, and brothers Vearl and Richard. 

 The funeral will be at 12:00 P.M. on Monday, June 30 at the Olympus 1st Ward chapel
located at 4100 Camille Dr. (East of Olympus High School). A viewing will be held earlier
that morning from 10:00 - 11:30. 

 Condolences: dallsop@gmail.com. Facebook Memorial Page: http://alturl.com/3vfsq



Comments

Please allow me to offer my condolences to the, Allsop family with these comforting
words: "Then Jesus, after groaning again within himself, came to the tomb... Jesus
said: “Take the stone away.” When he had said these things, he cried out with a loud
voice: “Lazarus, come out!” The man who had been dead came out... Jesus said to
them: “Free him and let him go.” (John 11:38-44) The resurrections performed by
Jesus offered clear proof that God gave Jesus power over death. In fact, the Bible
says that Jesus now possesses “the keys of death.” (Revelation 1:18) So Jesus will
unlock the gates of the grave, just as he ordered that the stone of Lazarus’ tomb be
rolled away. Your loved one will live again (Isaiah 26:19). I am very sorry for your
loss. May God's Word comfort you and your family. Sincerely, Meryl ~
crochetmerylsway@gmail.com

 
Meryl - June 26, 2014 at 03:19 PM
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